
Town of Boscawen 

Police Commission 

 

MEETING MINUTES – Final 

Tuesday, January 19, 2016 at 6:00 PM 

 

 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:10pm. 

 

In attendance: Chief Wyman, Bill Urbach, Bob Tucker, Mark Varney, Lorrie Carey, 

Kevin Sullivan, and Barbara Randall 

 

Motion to accept minutes for 10/20/15. Seconded. All in favor. 

 

Chief Wyman’s Update: 

 A new position has been added as of  the beginning of this year, to provide more 

overnight coverage and create a position of detective/community relations officer. 

 Two officers recently submitted their resignations.  One new (certified) officer 

has already been hired and it is anticipated that another officer will be hired by February 

1. 

 This year’s budget is ready for the town’s review. Increases are being requested 

for pay raises for officers. 

 

New Business: 

 Discussion commenced regarding possible ways to increase interest and 

membership in Boscawen’s Neighborhood Watch program.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05pm. 

 

Informational meeting is scheduled for February 16, 2016 at 6:00 PM. 

Next meeting is scheduled for March 15, 2016 at 6:00 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Barbara Randall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PC FM 01.19.16 


